xecutive Meeting -- Sept. 13, 1949--8 members

A short discussion re the needs of a corresponding secretary.

Welfare of the branch was discussed in which the pros and cons of continueing were brought up. Comrade Rozen suggested that we send a letter to members and non-members in the community of our annual November stag.

It was decided to continue as a branch and to have a nomminating meeting on Oct. 20th and final nominations and elections in November. The October nomination meeting will be in the form of a dinner, Comrade Rozen will look into the various establishments and report to Comrade Kemp.

President moved meeting be adjourned.